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From: Bettie <bplecker@ntelos.net>
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 10:11 AM
Subject: October News and Notes

NEW MEMBERS: Derek Shifflett-Brennan Appraisals; Troy Adler-1* Choice Real Estate; Angel
Cook-RE/MAX Advantage, Waynesboro; Jonathan Stallard-Kline & Co.; Abbey Dill-Old
Dominion Realty; Gabrielle Swann-RE/MAX Advantage, Waynesboro

TRANSFERS: Nelson Carter to American Real Estate; Bethanne Wheeler to KW Commonwealth

Current Primary Membership: 410

Community Service Drive for Shepherd’s House Shelter is running through November. Needed
items are new blankets, new socks and cleaning supplies.
Office challenge to see who can collect the most items. Drop off at GAAR office.

Supra boxes may be returned at any time prior to November 22. Reminder thatitis not a
swap for new boxes, there are no credits or returns on Supra boxes coming to GAAR or
members. They will be mass shipped back to Supra. No boxes will be accepted after
November 22.

The annual fee that you pay now to SentriLock will run until one year from that payment
date. We will be cutting off the Supra access/billing as soon as we know boxes have been
removed from listings. It will be stopped at one time for the entire Association.

New Member Orientation is scheduled for November 1. Notices for registration have been
sent out. Register on Eventbrite

Install lunch will be on Monday, November 6 at 12 noon at Hotel 24 South. Registration by
Eventbrite deadline is November 1 at 11:00 p.m. Cancel by November 1 to avoid billing as a no
show.

REALTOR dues are payable to GAAR by November 15. See your broker/office for their
deadline for your payment and then they pay GAAR.

Awards deadline for applications or nominations are due by November 15.

GAAR office will be closed on November 23 and 24 for Thanksgiving.




